PARENT INFORMATION
Ref: NGR/NHA
Date:26 April 2023
Dear Parent / Carer
STRIKE ACTION
All Year 11 students are expected to attend school on Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May.  Students will be attending Maths and English revision sessions, a computer based independent revision session and some GCSE Option subject lessons. Students must be prepared with their revision resources and equipment.
Normal break and lunch arrangements will apply. Students will sign in between 7.45am - 8.20am when they enter the building at the start of the day and proceed to the amphitheatre for assembly.
 Please note the school buses will run as normal.

STUDY LEAVE
We have made the decision that Year 11 students’ last official face to face normal timetable lesson will be period 5 on Friday 26th May. 
From Monday 5th June, Year 11 students can still follow their normal timetable and attend either face to face sessions and/or online MS Teams revision sessions with their normal subject teachers OR they can choose to study at home when they do not have a GCSE exam.  
Students’ official leaving date will be Wednesday 22nd June, when they will have their leavers’ assembly.  I will provide you with more information about this nearer the time.
This week we will be distributing individual examination timetables. Please ensure that your son / daughter keeps this in a visible place, and they have planned how they will get to and from school for both morning and afternoon examinations.  If students have a morning and afternoon examination on the same day, they will be able to revise in school between examinations.

Kind Regards 
Mr Green
Assistant Principal
Penistone Grammar School
